Streiff, Susan A (APA)

From: George Carrothers <georgecarrothers@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 10:36 AM

To: Peer, Annemarie (APA)

Subject: RE: E2019-0070

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or

unexpected emails.

Received your note, | did attempt to resolve this countless times in a manner that worked for all parties involved,
including the viability of economic sustainable growth in the hamlet of Long Lake. The entire town has shown great
support for the renovation/ upgrade of this important property.

There are legal issues now facing the APA regarding this situation.

| will suggest the jennifer be given the common sense authority to resolve this so when the current crisis abated the
hamlet of Long Lake will be able to recover, post haste.

Anne Marie, please pass the note on to Terry Martino. Thank you

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S10+, an AT&T 5G Evolution capable smartphone

-------- Original message --------

From: "Peer, Annemarie (APA)" <Annemarie.Peer@apa.ny.gov>
Date: 4/23/20 10:51 AM (GMT-05:00)

To: georgecarrothers@hotmail.com

Subject: E2019-0070

Dear Mr. Carrothers:
Please find attached.
Thank You,

Annemarie Peer

Annemarie Peer
Office Assistant 2

NYS Adirondack Park Agency
PO Box 99

1133 NYS Route 86

Ray Brook, NY 12977

(518) 891-4050 | Annemarie.Peer@apa.ny.gov
www.apa.ny.gov




CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, may be confidential, privileged
or otherwise legally protected. It is intended only for the addressee(s). If you are not the intended
recipient, you are prohibited from disseminating, copying or otherwise using this email or its
attachments. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply
email and delete the email from your system.



